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1 PERTH PRISON VISITING COMMITTEE (AN205-2014) 
 
It is reported that Perth Prison Visiting Committee have asked the City Council to seek nominations to 
fill vacancies on the Visiting Committee. 
 
It is recommended that it be remitted to the Administration Group, Labour Group, Bailie Borthwick, 
Bailie Scott and Councillor Macpherson, to submit Councillor or non-Councillor nominations to the 
Head of Democratic and Legal Services. 
 
It is also recommended that it be remitted to the Head of Democratic and Legal Services to advertise 
the vacancies. 
 


